
QRSD Superintendent Search Survey

Dr. Muir will be retiring from the Quabbin Regional School District at the end of the school year.
As the School Committee looks to the future, they are seeking the community’s input on what
this district needs and would like in their next leader. An announcement will be made about
upcoming public forums as soon as the dates have been confirmed.

At this time, students, parents, staff, community members and other stakeholders have been
asked to provide their input by completing the Superintendent Search Survey accessible at the
link below:  

Superintendent Search Survey

https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/community-resources/page/qrsd-superintendent-search-survey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5996LB7

